
From: Hattevik, Kerry
To: Energy - RPS33; 
Subject: Re: docket number is: 13-RPS-01.
Date: Friday, March 01, 2013 2:44:22 PM

Thanks so much! 
 
Kerry Hattevik 
Regional Director West Government Affairs
NextEra Energy Resources 
(510) 898-1846 (office)
(510) 221-8765 (cell)
 
On Mar 1, 2013, at 9:06 AM, "Energy - RPS33" <RPS33@energy.ca.gov> 
wrote: 
 

Kerry,
 
I entered requests for the people listed below to be added to the 
Renewable listserver here:
http://www.energy.ca.gov/listservers/
 
You should all be getting emails shortly asking you to confirm your 
subscription. Once you do, you will be added to the listserver. If you 
want to be added to any other Energy Commission listservers, just 
go to the website above and follow the instructions. Thank you!
 
 
Angie Gould
RPS Program
California Energy Commission
916-654-4881
angela.gould@energy.ca.gov
 
 
 

From: Hattevik, Kerry [mailto:Kerry.Hattevik@nexteraenergy.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2013 10:52 AM 
To: Energy - RPS33 
Cc: Etringer, Michael; Kelly, Winton 
Subject: docket number is: 13-RPS-01.
 

DOCKETED
California Energy Commission

JUL 18 2013

TN 71663

13-RPS-01



Please add the following people to the new distribution list:
 
Kerry Hattevik
Kerry.hattevik@nee.com
 
Winton Kelly
Winton.kelly@nee.com
 
Michael Etringer
Michael Etringer@nee.com
 
Thanks 
Kerry 
 
 
 
 
A new docket as been established for the Proposed Regulations for 
Enforcement Procedures for the Renewables Portfolio Standard for 
Local Publicly Owned Electric Utilities. The new docket number is: 13-
RPS-01.
 
 
All parties subscribing to the Renewable Listserver will receive an 
electronic copy of the Notice of Proposed Action (NOPA) for the 
Proposed Regulations when the NOPA is published by the Office of 
Administrative Law. To receive future documents and notifications 
regarding this proceeding sign up for the Renewable Listserver. The 
Energy Commission will no longer use the 33by2020 and Power 
Source Disclosure listservers to distribute information on the RPS 
Proposed Regulations after March 1, 2013.
 
Any party wishing to receive a mailed hard copy of the NOPA should 
respond to RPS33@energy.ca.gov by Wednesday, February 27, 2013 
with the following information:
- Name
- Mailing Address
 
Kerry Hattevik
Regional Director West Government Affairs
NextEra Energy Resources



(510) 898-1847 (office)
(510) 221-8765 (cell)
 
 
 


